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Dear FAB Community, 
  

The last days of summer are upon us, and the autumnal equinox is just around the corner 

(fall officially begins September 22nd). Fittingly, the new traditional academic year has 

begun and so has FAB’s Fall Session! Classes began September 6th, but there is still 

time to register for several classes as well as each of our two-part lectures. Scroll down for 

more information.  
  

September is full of important observances, and one that speaks to me is the International 

Day of Peace (September 21st). The UN General Assembly has declared that Sept. 21st 

is a day focused on peace, with a call for 24 hours of non-violence and cease-fire. The UN 

General Assembly recognizes that peace is more than a temporary halt to war and 

violence: “It requires the building of societies where all members feel that they can 

flourish. It involves creating a world in which people are treated equally, regardless of their 

race.”  
  

That call to action invites personal reflection and taking the time to develop an 

understanding and appreciation for ethnicities, cultures, and races different from our own. 

Recognizing and participating in National Hispanic Heritage Month (Sept. 15-October 15) 

is one way for many of us to step closer to the UN General Assembly’s vision. The theme 

this year is “Unidos: Inclusivity for a Stronger Nation.” This is the time to learn about the 
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important achievements and contributions of Hispanic Americans whose roles and actions 

have inspired countless others. Click the link above to learn more.  
  

September ends with the celebration of Rosh Hashanah, the beginning of the Jewish New 

Year (September 25-27). It is a time to ask for peace, prosperity, and blessings. 
  

Wishing you all peace & continued personal growth. 
  

Lisa Buono, Ed.D. 

Dean, School for Professional and Continuing Studies 
    

Fall Session 2022 is Underway! 
There is still time to register for the Fall Session! This fall, we are offering 6-week courses 

and a few two-part lectures! (Courses are $40 each. Two-part lectures are $15 each.) We 

also have several flexible bundle deals for our FAB students. Purchase two courses and 

get one free! Or bundle all Fall courses and lectures for one discounted fee - either for 

yourself ($180) OR for you and one household member ($230)! 
  

Join us as Christine Maasdam examines the connection between art and faith, Tony Moon 

looks at the non-country artists with their roots in Nashville, Dr. Jason Hensley delves into 

a modern history of Jerusalem, Dr. Jamshid Damooei discusses global economics, Dr. 

Mary Oksala unlocks the secrets to the stars and galaxies, and more! 
  

Click the button below to view more Fall Session details, and spread the word to your 

friends and family! 

 
  

 

Coming Soon: The FABulous Fall Lecture Series 

Keep an eye out for details later this month regarding the FABulous Fall Lecture Series! 

This series of individual and two-part lectures begins at the end of the Fall Session, and 

will include exciting topics such as recent updates from the James Webb Space 

Telescope, an exploration of the Dead Sea Scrolls, the revolutionary art of Edgar Degas, 

an examination of neurodegeneration, a discussion about cyber-security, and more! 

Watch your email for more details. We look forward to ending the calendar year with you!  
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Zoom classes – no driving, no parking, no 

makeup! 
  

  




